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Monday 8th March  

We are very excited that all children will be 
able to join us in school from Monday 8th 
March and are looking forward to 
welcoming them into the classrooms again. 
A few key reminders from us to make sure 
things run smoothly for everyone;  

Year 1 will enter and leave the sight from 
the car park entrance and Reception will 
enter and leave the sight from the 
playground gate.  
 

Please ensure you still socially distance whilst 
waiting at the gate and wear a mask.  

When driving to the school please follow the 
one-way system through the estate to ensure 
the roads are as safe as possible for the 
children.  

If you need to speak with a member of staff 
please call the school office or send them an 
email.  

Children can arrive at school from 8.40am-
8.50am.  

Home time is between 3.10pm and 3.20pm. 

Breakfast club will take place from 8:00am. 
We will offer a range of tasty cereals to the 
children. Please provide their water bottles 
for a drink.  

After-school club will be available until 
4.30pm initially, but we will reassess as time 
goes on. Please ensure you have booked 
your child in to breakfast and afterschool club 
if you wish to use these.  

 
 

PE will resume on Wednesday mornings 
and children can wear their PE kits to 
school if they are going to struggle with 
changing their clothing. 

World Book Day / 
Red Nose day 

Friday 12th March 
 
World book day was scheduled to take 
place on Thursday 4th March. However, 
with all children returning the following 
Monday 8th, we have decided to delay our 
book-based celebrations until Friday 12th 
March.  

It will be a joint celebration with Red Nose 
Day and children are challenged to take a 
photo of themselves reading a book in an 
interesting place. 

It will be a non-uniform day and children 
are invited to dress up as their favourite 
book character if they wish for the 
celebrations and we will have lots of 
exciting activities to enjoy in school .  

Please bring in a donation for Comic Relief 
charity and your favourite book to share in 
class. 



Site Update 
The site is progressing nicely 
now. We have a roof and the 
builders kindly sent us some 
posters for our playground for 
the children to spot the 
hazards and also all the 
different jobs that you can do 
on a building site.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all of our 
parents/carers and  
key workers  
Finally, a huge thank you to all our 
amazing parents and carers who have 
worked incredibly hard at home during this 
time. We have been really impressed with 
how hard the children have been working and we are excited for what the rest 
of the year may look like. Also, thank you to Mrs Tibbits for organising our 
amazing display to celebrate key workers. 

Dates for your diary 
It has been really unfortunate that we haven’t been able to run a lot of our 
normal events to get to know you all on a different level. However, we hope to 
invite you all back into school for different events soon as we allowed to do so. 

Phonics Training 

Reception Tuesday 9th March 5.00pm-5.30pm 

Year One Wednesday 10th March 5.00pm-5.30pm 
 


